
THE

14 October 1996.

Dear Monica,

Re : Motion on Prisoners.

Yours sincerely,

DEDICATED TO A NON-SECTARIAN, PLURALIST AND EQUITABLE SOCIETY

We do not wish the issue to become a 'Political Football’ and feel it may be abused by 
other parties in the Forum, which could have a detrimental affect on the prisoners at 
present.

While we would welcome your Party’s concern on the issue of Prisoners, we feel at this 
time we would not like to enter into debate on the subject.

William Smith 
Prison Spokesperson.
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